

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter Friday 3 November 2023



Highlights from this week

Our new topic this half term is called Journeys.

We enjoyed matching different vehicles and learning lots of new vocabulary. We looked at the journey that Rosie the hen took in a book called "Rosie's Walk". We thought about prepositions and we sequenced the story.

We also enjoyed investigating pumpkins and squashes.

We looked carefully at their seeds.

We watched a firework display on our smartboard and then made lots of super marks with chalk on paper.

Finally, thank you for attending your parent consultations this week. We enjoyed meeting you and sharing your child's achievements with you.

Next week in Cherry Class

We will start to learn about Diwali and make small diva lamps made out of clay. We will think about light and dark and learn about different sizes (small, medium and large). We will enjoy a book called "Can't you sleep little bear?" by Martin Waddell



Key dates

Last day of term - Tuesday 19th
December 2023

Maths is everywhere! Here in Cherry class we are always finding ways to have mathematical conversations with the children. Here are a few examples of opportunities from www.earlymaths.org

size & which way round?

This box of cereal is huge, we'll have to lie it down I think.

weight

Which of these is the heaviest?

Putting away the shopping



EARLY SOL. CHILDHOOD MATIS GROUP

size, shape & fit

Where shall we put the big bottle so it will fit?

counting

How many apples do we have? Let's count them as we put them in the bowl. 1, 2, 3. There are 3 apples in the bowl.



Watch your child playing . See what they enjoy doing . Join in and use these ideas when they seem ready